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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 3:03 PM
To: 'Don Wampner'
Subject: RE: FP&L. Rate Increase

Good afternoon Mr. Wampner,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Don Wampner [mailto:donlindaw@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 2:08 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FP&L. Rate Increase 
 
I am concerned that the requested rate increase will not benefit the consumer.  If this is a needed increase would 
FP&L please forward an itemized report listing the need for the increase.  I believe his only fair to the consumer 
to know where the money is going.. 
 
Don Wampner 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
AUG 08, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 06136-16




